
 
 

 

 

 
 

KCEB Announces Change of Polling Location Ahead of June 2 
Election 

 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. (May 29, 2020) – The Kansas City Board of Election 
Commissioners (KCEB) announces a change in polling location for voters in Kansas 
City’s 22nd Ward. Voters in Ward 22 (all precincts) polling location has changed  
FROM: Annunciation Greek Orthodox Church (12001 Wornall Rd, Kansas City, MO 
64145)  
TO: First Church of the Nazarene (11811 State Line Rd, Kansas City, MO 64114) 
 

Date, Time, Place: The election is Tuesday, June 2, 2020. Poll hours are 6:00 a.m. to 
7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN POLLING LOCATION 
 

WARD: 22  PRECINCTS: All 
 
Previous Polling Location: ANNUNCIATION GREEK ORTHODOX 
CHURCH (12001 Wornall Rd, Kansas City, MO 64145) 
 
New Polling Location: FIRST CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE (11811 State 
Line Rd, Kansas City MO, 64114) 
 
Official Poll Log available at https://www.kceb.org/elections/poll-locations/ 

 

For additional information or assistance, please contact us at kceb@kceb.org,  
 call us (816) 842-4820, or fax us (816)472-4960, or (816)221-3348 (absentee) 

 

Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners 
30 W. Pershing Road, Suite 2800, Kansas City, MO 64108 

* Limited time parking validations are issued to voters that park in the Union Station West Garage. 

*Any differently abled voters can park in the Union Station front South lot for a short time while 

voting.  
 

FOLLOW KCEB ON: 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

May 29, 2020 

   FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

                                 Shawn Kieffer                                                                         
Lauri Ealom                               

816/842-4820                                  
kceb@kceb.org 
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